
September 2023 

Business 41, from 6th Avenue West to Manatee Avenue West  

Manatee County 

Financial Project ID No.: 444807-3 

View the display boards at the public meeting or visit the project website for additional details 

www.SWFLRoads.com/444807-3 

As part of the previously completed Central Manatee 

Network Alternatives Analysis (CMNAA), several short 

term improvements were recommended to reduce 

congestion and enhance safety within the 13-sqare mile 

study area of Bradenton and Palmetto.  

To improve downtown circulation, increase safety and 

enhance operations, the northbound left-turn movement 

at Manatee Avenue West will be prohibited. This will 

allow for the extension of the southbound left-turn lane 

at 6th Avenue West and allow traffic signals to work more 

efficiently to accommodate the heavy southbound left-

turn volumes at 6th Avenue West.  This improvement will 

result in northbound left-turning drivers being rerouted to 

turn right onto 6th Avenue West, turn left onto 8th Street 

West and turn left onto Manatee Avenue West.  

The design of this project is in progress and anticipated 

to be completed in early 2024. Construction is funded for 

fiscal year 2024, with an estimated cost of $685,000. 

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

CONTACT US 
FDOT solicits public participation without regard 

to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status. People who require spe-

cial accommodations under the Americans with 

Disabilities Act or who require translation services 

(free of charge) should contact Cynthia Sykes, Dis-

trict One Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287, 

or email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us at least 

seven days prior to the public workshop. 

If you have questions or comments regarding the project, please 

contact FDOT Project Manager. 

Richard (Mose) Howard, P.E. 

Florida Department of Transportation  

PO Box 1249, Bartow, FL 33931 
 

Direct: (863) 519-2374 

Email: Richard.Howard@dot.state.fl.us 

WELCOME TO THE PUBLIC MEETING 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, welcomes you to the Public Meeting for 

the proposed improvements to Business 41 (9th Street West), from 6th Avenue West to Manatee Avenue 

West. FDOT is hosting this Public Meeting to provide you with the opportunity to express your views about 

the proposed improvements. Scan the QR code to view the project website for additional details.  


